From: Stuart Bowen

To: valerie.hale@crossvilletn.gov

Subject: 5K Request

Date: Wednesday, November 28, 2018 9:09:13 AM
Attachments: 5kcchs.PNG

Hey, this is Coach Stuart Bowen from CCHS Track. We are hoping to do a 5k Fundraiser on
Saturday, February 9th Beginning at 10:00 A.M. Our route would be a unique one, which
travels mainly on paved sidewalks, parking drives, and parking lots on the Martin and CCHS
campus and surrounding areas. We will only have one roadway crossing. Our roadway
crossing on the proposed route would be at the crosswalk that runs across Stanley Street and is
parallel to Miller Avenue (560-576 Stanley St. 35.942639, -85.034212). As that is roughly
1.8miles into the race, it would need to be closed for no more than 1 hour. This event would
serve as our primary community fundraiser and is extremely important for us to have due to
our track being closed and the increased expenses in having all away meets this year. With
respect to the prior approved routes, we do not feel it appropriate to fundraise and run a 5k
directly in front of the other school.

Attached is a rough mapping of the course. If you have any questions, please feel free to
email, text,or call me anytime.

Stuart Bowen
Cumberland County Track and Field
Glenn L. Martin Elementary

7th Grade Language Arts
931-337-6557
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